Dean Terence Hicks & Dr. Chance Lewis Book Project

Dean Hicks and Dr. Chance Lewis collaborate on major book research project. Hicks
and Lewis received a book contract from University Press of America, Inc./Hamilton
Books to write a book entitled, “High School to College Transition: First-Year
College Student Research Studies.” The High School to College Transition book is
scheduled to be released in January 2015.

Dr. Chance W. Lewis is the Carol Grotnes Belk Distinguished Professor of Urban
Education at the University of North Carolina at Charlotte and the Executive Director
of the University of North Carolina at Charlotte’s Urban Education Collaborative.
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